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PRAYER LETTER: APRIL 2024

Dear Friend,


Greetings to you from India.  We 
do hope that you are keeping in good 
health.  Here is a brief report of our 
ministry:


 GRADUATION


On March 15, the 24th college graduation 
service was held, and thirty-six students 
received diplomas. These students come 
from nine states of India: Andhra, Assam, 
Chhattisgarh, Manipur, Nagaland, 
Odisha, Tamil Nadu, Tripura, and West 
Bengal. Thank you for your prayers. 
Now we need to pray that God will send 
a good number of students in the next 
academic year. 


CHURCH BUILDING IN ORISSA


With many difficulties, we have been 
trying to construct a new church 
building. We have to be careful not to 
cause any protest from the local people. 
Pray that the Lord will enable us to 
complete the building work within this 
year.


 EXTENDED FAMILY


Perhaps you know that Molly and I have 
two daughters, Anita and Asha. The Lord 
has given us two believing sons-in-law, 
David and Anil. The Lord has blessed us 
with eight grandchildren (one is missing 
in the picture). 


FACULTY RESIDENCE


Perhaps you are aware that we are building a new faculty residence for three families. We have received 
$17,866.  If we receive an additional $7,134, we shall qualify to receive a matching fund. 

Thank you for your prayers and financial support.


• DE FAMILY TO INDIA



Servants of the Lord,


Sam & Molly, India


